
LOSTOCK HALL FRIDAY NEWSLETTER DAY 

Friday 1st March 2024 

Diary Dates for week commencing 4th and 11th March 

Monday 4th March  Poynton High School Induction Morning 8.50am  Year 6 class 

Tuesday 5th March  Vision and Hearing Screenings  9am  Reception class 

Wednesday 6th March St Georges Cenotaph Trip  1pm  Year 6 class 

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day Celebrations  9am onwards Whole School 

Thursday 7th March  Swimming Lesson   1pm  Year 5 class 

Thursday 14th March  Swimming Lesson   1pm  Year 5 class 

Friday 15th March  PTA Non Uniform Day     Whole School 

Letters Going Home:  Rugbytots flyer - Pre-school, Reception, Year 1 Attendance Award 

Well done to ...  

Reception 
Class 

...who received the 
award for highest 
attendance this 
week  

 

Lostock Hall Bike Bus 
 
Well done to all the children (and their parents) who turned up for the Bike Bus this morning, our first this year.  
We had our best turnout yet despite the challenges of the wintry weather and the roadworks to contend with.  
 
This morning we were also joined by the Police, Chris 
on his bike helping to control the traffic and Lisa and 
Amy positioned by the school. A big thank you to them 
and also to our volunteers, Geoff, Leo and Martin.  
 
It was a refreshing and fun start to the day!   
Our next Bike Bus is Friday 15th March. 

Lost Property 

At the moment there are a large 
number of items in the lost property 
basket. If you are currently missing any 
items please come and take a look. 

The lost property basket can be found outside the 
entrance to the school office every day from 3pm 
onwards.  

Pre-school News 
Welcome back to Pre-school - we hope everyone had a 
lovely break! 
This week we are reading “Rosie’s Walk” and finding out 
about positional language. The children went on a 
language walk where we went ‘over’ the bridge, ‘through’ 
the tree and ‘under’ the spacenet. We had lots of fun! 

 
 
We have also started looking at ‘The World’ which will 
carry on throughout the term. 

Welcome to Mrs Oldham in Reception Class 
 
We are pleased to announce that Mrs Beth Oldham has 
been appointed as the new Reception Class Teacher. Mrs 
Oldham brings with her a wealth of experience having 
worked in Reception classes previously, and will share 
teaching the Reception Class with Mrs Dockry. 

I’m sure you will join us in making Mrs Oldham feel very 
welcome at Lostock Hall Primary. 



   

  

PTA Upcoming Events and Dates for The Diary 
 

Friday 15th March – Non-uniform day  

On 15th March, the children will be able to wear 
what they like to school, and if you are able to 
make a donation to support the PTA, we are asking 
for a chocolatey donation or a bottle of any kind 
instead of the usual £1. We will be using these 
treats in some of our fantastic hampers for the 
family bingo! 
 

 

Friday 22nd March – Easter family Bingo!  

We had lots of fun at the bingo last year, and we’re 
looking forward to seeing you all again from 6pm – 
8.30pm on 22nd March. We’ll have a bar, snacks, 
raffle and other activities on the night. Bingo 
books will be available to buy on ParentPay – look 
out for an email with more information on how to 
buy at the start of next week. Places are limited so 
we will be operating a first come, first served 
basis.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all the winners of our Lunar/
Chinese New Year competition before the half 
term break – the entries were fantastic!! 

 

 

And thank you to everyone who entered the virtual 
balloon race – you raised over £400 for the PTA! 
The results of the race will be announced this 
Friday, so good luck! 

 

 

As always, if you want to get in touch, email us at 
lostockhallpta@gmail.com or visit our website at 
www.lostockhallpta.co.uk 

Necklace Handed in to School Office 
 
A necklace has been handed in to the school 
office. It was found just before half term on 
the path to school. 
 
If you are missing a necklace please call in at 
the office to see if it’s the one we have. 


